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Officers & Directors

Amanda Combie - President
Cherlyn Beebe - 1st Vice President
Kay Johnston - 2nd Vice President

Board of Directors

John Navarro
Teresa Schwager
Don Smith
Rob Wills
John Freeman
Linda Watson

Secretary - Kay Johnston
Treasury - Karen Geyer
Sargent of Arms - Terrance Fields
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Fishing Report
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Spring has sprung! We’re jumping into some great events! The crab feed was a great success - John Navarro did a fabulous job! He’d like to thank Budge Humphrey, John Montgomery and Barbara Hunter of the kitchen crew, Judy, Sarah Ayers, William, Linda Handel, Jason, Robbie, Don Allen, and all the amazing bakers. Also, thank you Cheryln, Kay, and Robin for doing the raffle prizes and desert table. Appreciation letters were sent to the Sea Scouts and Girl Scouts for volunteering their time to serve. There was an incident of a guest yelling and grabbing a server. This is a reminder that will never be tolerated! 

Thank you Don and Robin doing taco Tuesdays, Jason and Kay for hosting St. Patrick’s Day, Cheryln for paint night, and Don and Beth Weaver for our Easter event! A wreath class will be held 4/26 for $55. Cinco de Mayo will have dinner, and a big tri-tip dinner fundraiser (date TBD) is in the works, as well as a fish tournament. Also, the Dart tournament is confirmed for October! Please, let the Board of Directors know if you’d like to do a fundraiser! 

There is a new bar menu, which includes mozzarella sticks, fries, onion rings, chicken tenders, and jalapeño poppers! Also, soon we’ll have new drink tokens and koozies for purchase (more details TBD).
The committees have been doing great things! Amendments are coming soon to the By-Laws as well as adopting a policy & procedure book, and employee handbooks are being created. The building committee is fixing many needed repairs too! 

I’d like to personally thank David Bergeleen for fixing our green navigation light on the dock, and Ron Halvorson for fixing the hall entrance hazard! Simply grateful for these amazing improvements!
I’d like to remind everyone Fish & Wildlife are renting the outside area/patio from April 9th-12th (patio will be closed until 5:00) and Jr League will rent both halls from April 8th-13th. Due to this, our general meeting will be changed to Thursday, April 18th. 
Hope to see ya’ll around our wonderful club! 
Amanda Combie
President
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DELTA, Sacramento Side — The Sacramento River remains muddy in the main channel, but male striped bass are already milking as the recent weather conditions have spurred on the upcoming spawn. Finding clear water in locations such as the Mokelumne River is a key, and the swimbait and glide bait for stripers is ready to break out. Largemouth bass is also best in the clear waters of the Mokelumne. Sturgeon fishing remains tremendous in Suisun Bay, and six-pack operators are providing multiple opportunities for their customers to fight undersized, slot-limit, and oversized diamondbacks. Cured salmon roe remains the top bait.
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https://wonews.com/fish-report/california-delta-fish-report/



 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

All Members Welcome 

QUESTIONS - RENTAL INQUIRIES 

MAILING ADDRESS 

 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

First Thursday of the Month 6:30pm

Please contact
(209) 922-9176

3120 Monte Diablo Ave
Stockton Ca 95203

Monday-Thursday
Friday - Saturday - 9:00pm
Sunday

 

Events

 

 

• 

•

Membership Dues

In Remembrance
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March 2nd
1st- john Freeman
2nd- Brad Jelly 
3rd- George Pascut

March 16th
1st Brad Jelly
2nd Ralph Valenzuela
3rd John Freeman
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Next meeting April 18th
7:00pm
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3:00 - 9:00pm
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1:00

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
2:00 - 7:00pm
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NEW CLUB HOURS
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Hours subject to change for events

Jim Bohacek
Snapshot

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
Reminder:
Membership dues are now past
due. Please mail your dues in or 
come by and pay at the bar.
Dues Renewal $220.00
Late Fee $25.00
Total Due $245.00
Membership dues is what keeps
this club going.
Thank you for supporting the
Stockton Rod and Gun Club
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Cherlyn Beebe
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Saturday April 6th
opening Day on the Delta
Boat Parade 1:00pm

Sunday April 7th Bingo

Sunday April 20th Bingo

Junior league of San Joaquin
60th & Final Rummage Sale
Friday & Saturday April 12,13
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                 Reminder
Please get board approval before
dropping anything off at the club.
We have had members dropping
off old furniture, BBQ's and other
items that are not needed.
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Big Thanks to our volunteers
for the events last month.

John Navarro, Budge Humphrey, 
John Montgomery and Barbara 
Hunter for the great Crab Feed.

Jason and Kay for hosting 
St. Patrick’s Day, 

Cheryln for paint night, 

Don and Beth Weaver for our 
Easter event! What a fun event! 
Thanks to all the helpers who 
made it a success! Victoria,  
Debbie,  Kay, Val & Stu,
Audrina,  Don W. Alex and our 
favorite Easter Bunny - Adeline

David Bergeleen for fixing our 
green navigation light on the 
dock, 

Ron Halvorson for fixing the 
hall entrance hazard!
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Taco Tuesday is back. Please 
come out and support Don Smith
and Robin Bryson as they continue
the Taco Tuesday tradition.
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Ted Garcia
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Opening Day on
the Delta Boat.
Boat Parade 1:00
Pool Tournament

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
Bingo 2:00pm
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Pool Tournament

Bingo 2:00pm
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Junior league of San Joaquin
60th & Final Rummage Sale
Friday & Saturday April 12,13
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Taco Tuesday
5:00pm
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Taco Tuesday
5:00pm
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Board Meeting
6:00pm
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General Meeting
6:00 Dinner
7:00 Meeting
Note New Date.
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2024 Advertiser Fees are now due
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Saturday April 20th
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Taco Tuesday at the 
Stockton Rod & Gun Club
5:00pm to ?
$3.00ea
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Cancelled


